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FRENCH BIBLE STUDY 

“I have really grown spiritually this past year.  I’m reading my Bible nearly 

every day.  My goal is to read the entire Bible in a year.  I feel Jesus’ presence 

in my life.” 

These remarks were a great way to wrap up this school year’s Bible study.  I 

have noticed real growth in the entire group.  Believers are putting God’s 

Word into practice. Those who are new to God’s Word are understanding 

more and more.   

Please pray with me for these three ladies.  Pray for spiritual growth during 

this short break.  Pray that God would be preparing hearts even now for our 

Bible studies starting in September.  

IN NEED OF PRAYER 

God has answered so many prayer requests throughout the past several 

months.  Our Bible study group looked back and shared specific answers to 

prayer.  We are amazed at all the unique ways that God showed up in 

2024/2025.  Prayer is such a powerful tool! 

Prayer is even more powerful when we pray together for the same outcome.  

There are several important requests that I would love to have you pray for 

over the next few months.  Thank you for the important role you play in my 

life and ministry. 

1) Pray for wisdom as I continue to adjust to my new home in Florida.  

There were many surprises along the way.  Some have been pleasant and 

some have been challenging.  Pray that I will make good decisions as I try to 

budget based on the real cost of living here.   

2) Pray for a church family.  This area is full of good churches.  Pray that 

God would direct me to the one that He wants me to make my church home.   

3) Pray for local friends.  People are friendly, but I haven’t really had many 

deep conversations with locals.  Pray that God would give me opportunities 

to get to know people. 

4) Pray for the Blessing.  Pray that God would bring the people that He 

wants as guests.  Pray that I would love each guest well. 

5) Pray for my preparation.  Pray that God would use each course, webinar, 

and book to help meet the needs of others.  Pray for spiritual growth. 

 

 

 

TRAVEL PLANS 

Over the next few weeks, I 

will be traveling thousands of 

miles.  Sunday, June 22nd, I 

begin my trip to WV.  Lord 

willing, after an overnight 

stop, I will be arriving on 

Monday, June 23rd.  

Wednesday, June 25th, I head 

to Amish country for a 

retreat.  Back to WV on 

Sunday, June 29th.  Then, I 

begin my trip back to FL on 

July 10th.  Please pray for 

safety and good visits with 

family and ministry partners.  

Thank you so much!! 
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